
City  of  New  Bedford  asking
for public input on W. Rodney
French  Blvd.  reconstruction
project
“The City is preparing for a road reconstruction project on
West Rodney French Boulevard, from Cove Road to the hurricane
barrier  street  gate,  with  support  from  the  MassWorks
Infrastructure  Program.

As part of the public input process, the City’s Department of
Public Infrastructure is hosting a design information meeting
for members of the public to see the scope of proposed work
and provide feedback on the current redesign.

The virtual public meeting is from 6 to 6:45 p.m. Wednesday,
Aug. 24. Register for the meeting here.

Mayor Jon Mitchell and local elected officials joined state
leaders at Kilburn Mills in December to announce the project.”
-City of New Bedford.
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